Minutes
Shady Grove Elementary PTA
General Membership Meeting
January 21, 2016

The January Membership Meeting was held in conjunction with Family Yoga Night.
-The turnout was about 50 people and everyone seemed to thoroughly enjoy.
-Again, a very affordable event.  We used Wendy Chu and provided water and a healthy snack at the end.
-Many thanks to Tabetha Swertfeger and Erin Reed for putting on this fun and healthy event.  Also thank you to Wendy Chu for participating.                
                           
Respectfully submitted,
Stephanie Estey, Secretary



Next Meeting:
PTA Board Meeting is
Thursday February 11, 2016
6:30pm

PTA Program
Detective Night
Thursday February 18, 2015
TBD
